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Hello everyone !  
 Another month has come and gone, we are still marching  
toward the positive. We have received some very positive results 
from this years Thanksgiving dinner, even though we had to modi-
fy some things due to the Corvid issue.   With all of the volunteers 
we had it went very smooth!!! Thank you to all that made it a suc-
cess.  A reminder to all, Treasure Hunt will start again January 
7th .  
We have new cooks in the kitchen and have had some very good 
menus items, please help to support our lunch .  
Our Sr Vice and Quartermaster have successfully obtained all the 
funding needed for the post Honor Guard uniform updates and ad-
ditions!  All needs were covered by donations. Randall and Rob-
erts Funeral Services sent a $1000.00 donation to help us with 
this  need .  
Lets hope for a much different 2021!! 
 
Happy New Year 
 
Joel Watson  
Commander  
 
GOD BLESS OUR VETERANS AND MAY GOD BLESS 

THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 




